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EMERGENCY TENANT PROTECTION REGULATIONS 
 
JOB IMPACT STATEMENT 
 
 It is not anticipated that there will be an adverse impact on jobs and employment 

opportunities by the promulgation of these regulations. To the extent that there is any 

impact, these regulations are, in large part, mandated by statute. 


